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As the lead sponsor of the sidewalk legislation last term, I support this legislation and appreciate Councilwoman Roberts efforts &
desire, which I share, to make sure that Metro Government is delivering more smaller but highly impactful projects more quickly for
the benefit of more people walking. I think it is worthwhile to see within a set time frame, as proposed, if organizing with council
districts will deliver the sidewalk gaps projects, safer crossings, and traffic calming that this city needs. I know that Planning & Public
Works will work together to apply an objective and transparent process of project selection. I will watch this closely and work to make
it successful in my role as chair of the Public Works Comt of the Council. I am optimistic and encourage your support. 

Angie Emery Henderson
Councilwoman, District 34
Chair, Public Works Committee
Metropolitan Council of Nashville
text or call: 615-260-5530

Stay #SaferAtHome: covid19.nashville.gov
Request Metro Services: hub.nashville.gov or Dial 311 
www.facebook.com/angieforcouncil
twitter: angienashville
instagram: angieforcouncil
Newsletter Sign-up: www.angieforcouncil.org

mailto:Angie.Henderson@nashville.gov
mailto:Planning.Commissioners@nashville.gov
http://www.facebook.com/angieforcouncil
http://www.angieforcouncil.org/

